
Information Bulletin 
May 7, 2018 

Hello Everyone, 

The first rounds of the WCKC are fast approaching and we wanted to send out a quick bulletin with 

some common questions that are being asked with some answers. 

1) Practice – CKRC has local test and tune on every Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday.  Any out of 

town people can practice on those days for a cost of $40 purchased through the CKRC 

Motorsports Reg.  Starting on Monday May 21 to Thursday May 24 any driver racing for a Rotax 

Grand Final ticket CANNOT practice in their Mini Max, Rotax Jr or Rotax Sr kart on these days.  If 

you are racing in another classes that is not a Grand Final class, then you may practice in that 

kart. Friday May 25 practice will be open to all racers from 12-9pm. 

 

2) Registration – WCKC has had the registration open for many months now on www.wckc.ca.  

Anyone that is not a CKRC member is to register through the Motorsport Reg on the WCKC 

website.  All CKRC members that are not registering for a Rotax Grand Final entry is to use the 

CKRC Motorsport Reg. 

 

3) Lottery Motors – The lottery motors will be handed out on Thursday May 24 so drivers can get 

the motors ready on their karts prior to Friday practice.  All components supplied with lottery 

motors MUST be used and exchanging parts is NOT allowed. (ie carb, airbox and ecu) 

 

4) Supplementary Regulations – The supplementary regulations are posted on the www.wckc.ca 

website.  Be sure to check it out as the WCKC does make the odd change.  There is a date on it 

to when it was last changed. 

 

5) Transponders – If anyone has a X2 transponder we require them to make sure that they have 

synced the transponder to your account before coming to the event.  This is to prevent any 

problems with timing and scoring. 

 

6) Tires – At the event each driver is only allowed ONE set of tires to race the entire weekend per 

kart.  If a driver wants to practice on Friday they are again only allowed to use ONE set of tires 

during any practice sessions from Friday – Sunday.  Make sure not to mix up any tires and if the 

wrong tires are on the kart could cause a DQ. 

 

7) Volunteers – We are looking for anyone that is could help with doing track duties on Friday May 

25th from 12-9pm.  With doing these duties of the volunteering they will be credited a $200 

entry fee to the next WCKC rounds in Martensville on July 6-8.  

 

WCKC Team wckcteam@gmail.com 
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